
WCU Alumni Association Omega Delta Chapter 
Serving the Philadelphia Broad Street Run 

On May 4th and 5th, the West Chester Alumni Association Omega Delta Chapter helped with setup and 

distribution of various event materials and tee shirts for the 2018 Blue Cross Broad Street Run. 

 

The Blue Cross Broad Street Run has taken place in Philadelphia on the first Sunday of May since the early 

1980’s and with more than four thousand runners, it’s America’s largest 10-mile road race.     

 

Though none of the members competed in the race this year, they were still able to join in on the fun by serving 

along with hundreds of others to contribute to the success of the Broad Street Run.   

 

Congratulations to all of this year’s Broad Street runners and volunteers that made this event possible! 

 

 


